Subject: Future zoning recommendations

From: Mrs. Van Parunak

Sent: Monday, April 7, 2025 7:57 PM

To: Ghazi Edwin, Ayesha <AGhaziEdwin@a2gov.org>; Radina, Travis <TRadina@a2gov.org>; Planning
<Planning@a2gov.org>; Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org>; Bennett, Michelle <MBennett@a2gov.org>
Subject: Future zoning recommendations

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,

My attention has recently been drawn to the comprehensive land use plan currently under review by the city council.

My Great Uncle from France, who received the high honor from the French government, Chevalier de la Legion d'Honneur,
stayed with us for a while in Ann Arbor.

He commented,

“You Americans tear down the old and build new. We French preserve the old.”

Ann Arbor has so many interesting houses demonstrating different periods of architecture.
It is a great shame not to seek to preserve them.

Please make it possible for the neighborhoods to stay intact. Not with developers making big buildings.

With respect,
Mrs. Van Parunak



